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 Dear Parents, 
 

The Summer Term is drawing to an end and we have so much to celebrate. Thank you to you all 
for your continued support throughout the year and for supporting the many things we have done 
including cake sales, Christmas Jumper Day, Children in Need and Sports Day. The children 
have had a great time. It has been really nice to watch the children grow and develop during their 
time at Westborough and we are looking forward to many more busy days and fun times. 
 
Leavers 

 
At this time of year we have to say goodbye to the children who are moving on.  We would like to 
wish those children and their families all the very best for the future and we hope if you are 
passing you will pop in and say hello. 
 
Staff Changes 
 
On a sad note we will be saying goodbye to Lynn, who after 3 years working for the Pre-Schools 
has decided to move on.  She has recently become a Nana and is looking forward to spending 
time with her granddaughter and pursuing other interests. I am pleased to announce that Claire 
will be taking over as deputy from September. 
 
School Applications 
 
If your child is due to go to school in September 2016 I will be sending out details of how you can 
apply for a school place when we return.  If you have any questions please come and see me. 
 
Autumn Term Dates 
 
The term dates for autumn are detailed below.  Please note that our first day back after the 
holidays will be Wednesday 9th September.  
 
Open: Wednesday 9th September to Friday 23rd October 
Closed: Half Term Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October 
Open: Wednesday 4th November to Friday 18th December 
Closed: Christmas Break 
 
I would like to wish you all a fantastic summer break and I look forward to hearing all about your 
summer when we return in September. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Ally Houghton 
Westborough Pre-School Manager 
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